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Top DEP Stories  
 
Herald-Standard: Rice Energy pays civil penalty for erosion at Greene County well site 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/rice-energy-pays-civil-penalty-for-erosion-at-
greene-county-well-site/article_e8342e38-4593-11ed-90ae-3f42a3b4897d.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Rice Energy pays civil penalty for erosion at Greene County well site 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/rice-energy-pays-civil-penalty-for-erosion-at-greene-
county-well-site/article_83c94552-4591-11ed-9c42-ab9080b7fd1e.html 
 
Mention  
 
Scranton Times:  Cause unclear of weekend explosion that rocked MidValley 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/cause-unclear-of-weekend-explosion-that-rocked-midvalley-
region/article_ba58939e-55cd-5593-b59b-9c6bf44ea16f.html 
 
WJAC: Wife calls for answers after husband falls into Johnstown flood channel, dies 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/wife-calls-for-answers-after-husband-falls-into-johnstown-flood-
channel-dies#  
 
Allegheny Front: An ethane cracker in western pa. will soon start up. We answered your questions about 
it 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/shell-ethane-cracker-beaver-county-western-pa-air-pollution-jobs/ 
 
StateImpact PA: An ethane cracker in western Pa. will soon start up. We answered your questions about 
it 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/10/06/an-ethane-cracker-in-western-pa-will-soon-start-
up-we-answered-your-questions-about-it/ 
 
Herald-Standard: East Dunkard Water facing possible $225k civil penalty from PUC 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/east-dunkard-water-facing-possible-225k-civil-
penalty-from-puc/article_0b7d0715-ff9e-5515-ad7b-4690e8120aa4.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: East Dunkard Water facing possible $225k civil penalty from PUC 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/east-dunkard-water-facing-possible-225k-civil-penalty-
from-puc/article_a02598aa-45a9-11ed-a3d4-47eac94e0568.html 
 
RGGI 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. missing out on millions as RGGI battle drudges on 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pa-missing-out-on-millions-as-rggi-battle-drudges-
on/article_f0d05060-c7ac-5d17-bcaf-7dc33029cacc.html 
 
Climate Change 
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Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Permitting reform required in race against climate change 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-permitting-reform-required-in-race-against-climate-
change/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Indiana Gazette: Fungi, dead wood topic of webinar 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/fungi-dead-wood-topic-of-webinar/article_3157374f-6369-
5df3-b96b-63d2a6d9bedd.html 
 
Pennlive: Conservation is the key to preserving the earth’s natural beauty 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/10/conservation-is-the-key-to-preserving-the-earths-natural-
beauty-youth-view.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster Farmland Trust celebrates farmland preservation successes, sees 
urgency with encroaching development 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-farmland-trust-celebrates-farmland-preservation-
successes-sees-urgency-with-encroaching-development/article_a37e2ae4-45b8-11ed-8ccf-
abc62a352140.html 
 
KDKA: Some Pittsburgh residents say it's time to get deer population under control 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/north-side-residents-say-tackle-deer-problem/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Allegheny Landing sculpture park and dock will be restored 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/allegheny-landing-sculpture-park-and-dock-will-be-restored/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Riverlife begins process to create ‘unforgettable experience’ between Downtown 
Pittsburgh’s Sister Bridges 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/10/06/riverlife-sister-bridges-riverfront-park-new-
docks-allegheny-landing-allegheny-riverfront-park/stories/202210060154 
 
Beaver County Times: Tiny blue catfish, able to grow near 100 pounds, were reintroduced to the Ohio 
River in PA 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/10/07/blue-catfish-ohio-river-pennsylvania-
west-virginia-tionesta-fishing-conservation/69543740007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fishing Report: Stockings of trout, blue catfish underway; lakes had a hot muskie bite 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2022/10/07/fishing-pittsburgh-erie-pennsylvania-trout-
walleye-muskellunge-muskies-bass-catfish/stories/202210060131 
 
Tribune-Review: Grant awarded for design of bike trail through Verona, Oakmont, Penn Hills and Plum 
https://triblive.com/local/penn-hills/grant-awarded-for-design-of-bike-trail-through-verona-oakmont-
penn-hills-and-plum/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fish and Boat consults with stakeholders on stocking authority proposal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2022/10/07/fishing-pennsylvania-stocking-authority-fish-
boat/stories/202210040118  
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Energy  
 
Sun Gazette: Solar should be bigger part of energy puzzle — but only part 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/10/solar-should-be-bigger-part-of-energy-puzzle-
but-only-part/ 
 
The Daily Item: Bucknell officials dedicate new solar array 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/bucknell-officials-dedicate-new-solar-array/article_92cc04d8-45b2-
11ed-a207-53d521716390.html 
 
Pennlive: Check references and beware of disreputable solar power companies 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/10/check-references-and-beware-of-disreputable-solar-
power-companies-opinion.html 
 
WJAC: America not ready for widespread EV adoption, expert says  
https://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/america-not-ready-for-widespread-ev-adoption-expert-says-
electric-vehicles-cars-zero-emissions-car-chargers#  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: Clean energy lags in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/10/06/report-clean-energy-lags-in-
pennsylvania.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WESA: Public briefed on fracking health studies, despite no-show from Pitt, DOH 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-10-06/public-briefed-on-fracking-health-studies-
despite-no-show-from-pitt-doh 
 
StateImpact PA: Public briefed on fracking health studies, despite no-show from Pitt, DOH 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/10/06/public-briefed-on-fracking-health-studies-
despite-no-show-from-pitt-doh/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Gas prices are starting to take off again, and more increases are on the way 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/10/07/rising-gas-prices-inflation-opec-oil-
production-recession/stories/202210070045 
 
AP: EXPLAINER: How will OPEC+ cuts affect oil prices, inflation? 
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-inflation-economy-moscow-prices-
9bcc886c4d5f8d341cf8939f88705781?  
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania, Connecticut Hobby Flocks Have Avian Influenza 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/poultry/pennsylvania-connecticut-hobby-flocks-
have-avian-influenza/article_696c59b4-4592-11ed-bb43-0b905c857322.html 
 
Mining 
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Circle of Blue: Mine Cleanup Law Weakened By Coal’s Decline 
https://www.circleofblue.org/2022/world/mine-cleanup-law-weakened-by-coals-decline/  
 
Waste 
  
Bradford Era: Volumes up across McKean County Glass Recycling program 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/volumes-up-across-mckean-county-glass-recycling-
program/article_db89607e-03b1-57c9-ac45-7c39d345a1c1.html 
 
New Castle News: 'Hard to Recycle' event slated in city 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/hard-to-recycle-event-slated-in-
city/article_47a8a59d-0d5c-5304-9677-50c960c44194.html 
 
Daily Courier: Dunbar Township plans fall cleanup 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/dunbar-township-plans-fall-cleanup/article_37460c32-45ba-11ed-
985e-bf17d01fe972.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: RoadRunner Recycling acquires smart metering tech firm 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/profiles/2022/10/06/roadrunner-recycling-
acquisition-compology.html 
 
Water 
 
ABC27: Kiwanis Lake renovations complete after three years 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/kiwanis-lake-renovations-complete-after-three-years/ 
 
WGAL: Reopening ceremony to be held to celebrate completion of Kiwanis Lake restoration project 
https://www.wgal.com/article/reopening-ceremony-to-celebrate-completion-of-kiwanis-lake-
restoration-project/41546748 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Jon Sweetman | What is a wetland? An ecologist explains 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/jon-sweetman-what-is-a-wetland-an-ecologist-
explains/article_7a125556-a6a0-58af-aeed-5e54456a1ee2.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Sun Gazette: Levee to receive $4M in ARPA funds 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/10/levee-to-receive-4m-in-arpa-funds/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Rodale Institute Celebrates 75 Years of Organic Education and Research 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/rodale-institute-celebrates-75-years-of-
organic-education-and-research/article_7404139c-442c-11ed-8c63-f3df53c016df.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: Gettysburg Green Gathering plans event 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/basket/image_6095343d-285e-505e-9b70-
e902d5e487a8.html 
 

https://www.circleofblue.org/2022/world/mine-cleanup-law-weakened-by-coals-decline/
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/volumes-up-across-mckean-county-glass-recycling-program/article_db89607e-03b1-57c9-ac45-7c39d345a1c1.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/volumes-up-across-mckean-county-glass-recycling-program/article_db89607e-03b1-57c9-ac45-7c39d345a1c1.html
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/hard-to-recycle-event-slated-in-city/article_47a8a59d-0d5c-5304-9677-50c960c44194.html
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/hard-to-recycle-event-slated-in-city/article_47a8a59d-0d5c-5304-9677-50c960c44194.html
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/dunbar-township-plans-fall-cleanup/article_37460c32-45ba-11ed-985e-bf17d01fe972.html
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/dunbar-township-plans-fall-cleanup/article_37460c32-45ba-11ed-985e-bf17d01fe972.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/profiles/2022/10/06/roadrunner-recycling-acquisition-compology.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/profiles/2022/10/06/roadrunner-recycling-acquisition-compology.html
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/kiwanis-lake-renovations-complete-after-three-years/
https://www.wgal.com/article/reopening-ceremony-to-celebrate-completion-of-kiwanis-lake-restoration-project/41546748
https://www.wgal.com/article/reopening-ceremony-to-celebrate-completion-of-kiwanis-lake-restoration-project/41546748
https://www.tribdem.com/news/jon-sweetman-what-is-a-wetland-an-ecologist-explains/article_7a125556-a6a0-58af-aeed-5e54456a1ee2.html
https://www.tribdem.com/news/jon-sweetman-what-is-a-wetland-an-ecologist-explains/article_7a125556-a6a0-58af-aeed-5e54456a1ee2.html
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/10/levee-to-receive-4m-in-arpa-funds/
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/rodale-institute-celebrates-75-years-of-organic-education-and-research/article_7404139c-442c-11ed-8c63-f3df53c016df.html
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/rodale-institute-celebrates-75-years-of-organic-education-and-research/article_7404139c-442c-11ed-8c63-f3df53c016df.html
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/basket/image_6095343d-285e-505e-9b70-e902d5e487a8.html
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/basket/image_6095343d-285e-505e-9b70-e902d5e487a8.html


Tribune-Democrat: 'A needless death': City man dies after falling over temporary fence into stream 
channel 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/a-needless-death-city-man-dies-after-falling-over-temporary-fence-
into-stream-channel/article_0bda745c-4574-11ed-b581-739e6d71da85.html 
 
Environmental Health News: EPA's chemical safety rule tests the Biden administration’s commitment to 
environmental justice 
https://www.ehn.org/epa-environmental-justice-2658403944.html 
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